
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

We are excited to begin Year 2 of the Fairfield Union Local Schools 1:1 Chromebook Initiative. 

Unlike last year, we will not have Chromebook distribution sessions.  Parents will be able to 
complete all paperwork through the OneView Online Student Registration System.  Please take 
the time to review all of the information in the 1:1 Chromebook Information link before 
completing the paperwork on the OneView system.  Students will receive their Chromebooks 
during the first week of school as long as parents have completed the paperwork through 
OneView.  

As was discussed during the parent meetings last year, our plan each year is purchase new 
Chromebooks for students in Grades 5 and 9.  Students in Grades 6-8 and 10-12 will receive the 
same Chromebook that they used the previous year.  As we analyzed data from last year, we 
noticed more damage and repairs coming from our 5th and 6th grades than the other classes.  
We are going to experiment this school year with adding cases to the Chromebooks for 5th and 
6th grade.  We strongly encourage parents to purchase the protection plan even though we 
have placed a case on the device because there are no guarantees that the addition of the case 
will prevent accidental damage.  As a reminder, all damage that is deemed intentional is not 
covered under the protection plan.   

If you have any questions, please contact either the HS Main Office at 740-536-7306 or RMS 
Main Office at 740-536-7249. 

Thank you,  
Scott Philabaum 
Director of Educational Services 


